6350 Muystic Canyon Drive, Chino Hills, CA 91709
Phone: (909)591-0766 Fax: (909)548-6078

Principal: Dr. Acuna  Assistant Principal: Ms. Husain

Dear Butterfield Ranch Families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! | am honored and excited to be
your new Assistant Principal. | look forward to meeting you all at "Meet
the Teacher” on Friday, August 2nd, and on the first day of school on
Monday, August 5th! Butterfield Ranch Elementary has made many
wonderful achievements over the past school year, and | am excited to
contribute to this vibrant culture of learning.

Please visit the school website for information regarding school events, as
well as our Instagram, @BRERoughRiders. School learning, events and
activities are always being showcased!

Dr. Acuna and | look forward to seeing all the students show up on time,
every day, ready to learn. School starts promptly at 7.50 am. Let's continue
to “Level Up" by making school a priority. | wish you all a warm welcome
to the new school year. Please do not hesitate to reach out.

Respectfully,
Sukaina Husain
Butterfield Ranch Elementary Assistant Principal



